
SuperPath®

Dr. Peter Ameglio (pictured 
on the right) of Gardner 
Orthopedics uses the 
SuperPath® approach to 
treat his hip replacement 
patients. The approach, 
which does not require the 
cutting of any muscles or 
tendons, allows patients 
to get home and return to 
activities faster. 

Dr. Worden (pictured on the 
left), an anesthesiologist 
in Naples, recently 
underwent a SuperPath® hip 
replacement. Dr. Worden 
was back to work in four 
weeks and playing eighteen 
holes on the golf course in 
six weeks.

Approach for total hip replacement 
offers faster patient recovery.

To learn more about SuperPath® and hear from hip 
replacement patients like Dr. Worden, Dr. Peter Ameglio 
invites you to attend an upcoming educational seminar.

Thursday, May 16th and Wednesday, May 22nd

6:00pm–7:30pm 
Gulf Coast Medical Center

13681 Doctor’s Way, Fort Myers, FL 33912.

Register for the seminar at microportortho.com/Ameglio


